
 
 

 

 

 

A Report on Cyber Security and Ethical Hacking – Value Added Course 

 
The Cyber Security club of the Department of Computer Science and Engineering, Narayana 

Engineering College, Gudur has conducted a Value Added Course on Cyber Security and Ethical 

Hacking from 04th Jun 2022 to 6th Jun 2022. A Total number of 69 students from Second Year 

have benefited through this course. The course was proved to be very inquisitive and enthusiastic. 

Students have enjoyed every minute of the course and participated very actively. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


